
The Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT) is installing a noise barrier along Interstate 
80 (I-80) in the Poplar Grove neighborhood, between the Jordan River and the railroad.

You are invited to a Town Hall meeting to learn more about the project and speak 
to representatives from UDOT as well as the bill sponsors responsible for securing 
project funding.

Where: Franklin Elementary School, 1115 West 300 South, Salt Lake City
When: Thursday, Oct. 11, 6:30 – 8 p.m. (a short presentation by Sen. Luz 
Escamilla, Rep. Angela Romero, Rep. Sandra Hollins and the UDOT project team 
will begin at 7 p.m.)

I-80 NOISE BARRIER
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Contact the project team for more 
information. Hotline: 385-275-2111
Email: renovatei80@utah.gov
Website: udot.utah.gov/go/i80poplargrove

Llame al número de teléfono para hablar con alguien en 
español.

Oct. 11, 2018TOWN HALL




